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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF/StateImpact: DEP approves Mariner East 2 permits 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/13/dep-approves-mariner-east-2-
permits/?_ga=1.10054588.882895250.1471610849 
 
StateImpact: PA DEP approves water permits for PennEast pipeline 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/13/pa-dep-approves-water-permits-for-penneast-
pipeline/  
 
York Daily Record: Sunoco Logistics: Way cleared for Southern Pa. pipeline 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/02/13/sunoco-logistics-way-cleared-pipeline/97876266/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania DEP grants permits for Sunoco Pipeline 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pennsylvania-dep-grants-permits-for-sunoco-pipeline 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: DEP OKs Mariner East 2 pipeline project 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20170214/CPBJ01/170219949/dep-oks-mariner-east-2-pipeline-project 
 
WTAJ: Permit applications approved by DEP for PA Pipeline Project 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/permit-applications-approved-by-dep-for-pa-pipeline-
project/655676791 
 
abc27: Sunoco says permits clear way to build 306-mile pipeline 
http://abc27.com/2017/02/13/sunoco-says-permits-oks-clear-way-to-build-306-mile-pipeline/ 
 
CBS21: Sunoco Logistics says permits clear way to build pipeline 
http://local21news.com/news/local/sunoco-logistics-says-permits-clear-way-to-build-pipeline 
 
FOX43: Pa DEP approves building Pa Pipeline Project/Mariner East 2 pipeline, protests to continue 
http://fox43.com/2017/02/13/pa-dep-approves-building-pa-pipeline-projectmariner-east-2-pipeline-
protests-to-continue/ 
 
WGAL: Sunoco gets approval for pipeline through Pa. 
http://www.wgal.com/article/sunoco-gets-approval-for-pipeline-through-pa/8778359 
 
Reading Eagle: PennEast proposed gas pipeline gets water quality approval 
http://www.readingeagle.com/ap/article/penneast-proposed-gas-pipeline-gets-water-quality-approval 
 
CBS21: PennEast proposed gas pipeline gets water quality approval 
http://local21news.com/news/local/penneast-proposed-gas-pipeline-gets-water-quality-approval 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Groups ask for Atlantic Sunrise pipeline approval to be taken back, cite lack of 
need 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/groups-ask-for-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-approval-to-be-
taken/article_61fa6b9e-f232-11e6-b0e6-57c57bbbc71f.html 
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Chester County Daily Local: DEP gives green lights to Mariner East 2 pipeline project 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170213/dep-gives-green-light-to-mariner-east-2-pipeline-
project 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: PA grants final permits for $2.5B Mariner East pipeline 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/DEP-grants-final-permits-for-Mariner-East-pipeline-
Marcellus-fracking.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pa. approves key water permit for contentious PennEast pipeline 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/Pennsylvania-water-permit-contentious-PennEast-
pipeline.html 
 
Delco. Times: Pa. DEP gives OK for Sunoco Logistics Mariner East 2 pipeline plans 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20170213/NEWS/170219878 
 
Morning Call: Pennsylvania DEP issues permits to PennEast 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-penn-east-water-quality-certification-
20170213-story.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP approves permits for Mariner II pipeline 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/14/dep-approves-permits-for-mariner-ii-
pipeline.html  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: DEP grants permits for Sunoco Logistics pipeline 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/02/13/DEP-grants-
permits-for-Sunoco-Mariner-East-2-pipeline-Marcellus-Utica-shale-southeastern-
Pennsylvania/stories/201702130173 
 
Tribune-Review: DEP approves Sunoco's Mariner East 2 project 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11941704-74/project-sunoco-permit  
 
WPXI: Sunoco Logistics says permits clear way to build pipeline across southern Pennsylvania 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/sunoco-logistics-says-permits-clear-way-to-build-pipeline-across-southern-
pennsylvania-/493926393  
 
KDKA: 4 PWSA Employees Suspended For Incident Causing Water Pressure Problems 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/02/11/pwsa-mechanical-failure-water-pressure/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: GOP legislator slams DEP strategy for limiting methane leaks 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/02/14/GOP-legislator-
Daryl-Metcalfe-slams-DEP-strategy-to-limit-methane-leaks-Pennsylvania-oil-gas-
sites/stories/201702140038 
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: GOP legislator slams DEP strategy for limiting methane leaks 
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http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/02/14/GOP-legislator-
Daryl-Metcalfe-slams-DEP-strategy-to-limit-methane-leaks-Pennsylvania-oil-gas-
sites/stories/201702140038  
 
Post-Gazette Editorial: DEP, meet EPA: The feds take notice of Pa. water monitoring  
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/02/13/DEP-meet-EPA-The-feds-take-notice-of-
Pa-water-monitoring/stories/201702130008  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Temperatures in the Arctic are skyrocketing — for the third time this winter 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/02/13/Temperatures-in-the-Arctic-are-
skyrocketing-for-the-third-time-this-winter/stories/201702130075 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Observer-Reporter LTE: Put parks ahead of profits 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/apps/pbcs.dll/section?Category=OPINION02  
 
Post-Gazette: Noted biologist and author says wildlife agencies lose credibility when defending 
compromises 
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2017/02/12/Noted-biologist-and-author-says-wildlife-
agencies-lose-credibility-when-defending-compromises/stories/201702120099  
 
Post-Gazette: Tree-planting initiative to help ‘revive the local landscape’ 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/02/10/Tree-planting-initiative-to-help-revive-the-
local-landscape/stories/201702100033 
 
Post-Gazette: Osprey moves from 'threatened' to 'protected' list in Pennsylvania 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/02/11/Osprey-moves-from-threatened-to-
protected-list-in-Pennsylvania/stories/201702110020 
 
The Allegheny Front: ‘Steelhead Alley’ is Giving a Boost to the Great Lakes Economy 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/steelhead-alley-is-giving-a-boost-to-the-great-lakes-economy/  
 
Beaver County Times: Bad winter for ice fishing, outdoor show coming up 
http://www.timesonline.com/community/sports/bad-winter-for-ice-fishing-outdoor-show-coming-
up/article_e2f98ada-eed7-11e6-896c-430f1c06526b.html  

Tribune-Review: Hays eagles seen circling their fallen nest, maybe looking for a new home 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/11937913-74/nest-hays-birds 
 
Post-Gazette: Gas deals earn cash for Game Commission 
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2017/02/12/Payments-for-natural-resources-could-
earn-millions-for-
PGC/stories/201702120113?utm_campaign=Echobox&utm_medium=Social&utm_source=Twitter#link_
time=1486933292 
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Tribune-Review: Why a pheasant permit, and why so much?  
http://blog.triblive.com/wild-outdoors/2017/02/13/why-a-pheasant-permit-and-why-so-much/  
 
Tribune-Review: Tree holding Hays eagles nest downed by high winds 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/11937913-74/nest-hays-birds 
 
Post-Gazette: Hays bald eagles OK after wind storm destroys tree, nest 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/02/13/Wind-knocks-down-Hays-tree-with-bald-eagle-
nest-Pittsburgh-Allegheny-County/stories/201702130128 
 
Post-Gazette: Bird watchers gather to check in on Hays eagles after windstorm 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/02/13/Pittsburgh-Bird-watchers-gather-to-check-in-on-
Hays-eagles-nest-after-windstorm/stories/201702130184 
 
WESA: Dead Man's Hollow Is Not So Dead Anymore, Thanks To Restoration Efforts 
http://wesa.fm/post/dead-mans-hollow-not-so-dead-anymore-thanks-restoration-efforts#stream/0 
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Review: Uptick in 'downstream' energy job openings provides hope that Western Pennsylvania's 
employment is improving 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11909901-74/gas-energy-job  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: Westinghouse parent Toshiba's decision could shock markets 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/02/12/Toshiba-s-decision-could-
shock-markets-westinghouse/stories/201702120092  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: Toshiba chairman steps down over $6.3B nuclear business loss; bankruptcy 
looms 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/02/14/Chaotic-day-as-Toshiba-
details-6-3-billion-nuclear-write-down-chairman-resigns-bankruptcy-looms/stories/201702140107 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Toshiba chairman resigns amid financial woes 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/14/toshiba-chairman-resigns-amid-financial-
woes.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Officials moving forward with work at former Jeannette Glass site 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-02-
13/Front_Page/Officials_moving_forward_with_work_at_former_Jeann.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Lead in soil: Screening is the first step 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/02/14/Lead-in-soil-Screening-s-the-first-
step/stories/201702140004 
 
Post-Gazette: Lead hazard and soil testing resources 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/02/14/Lead-hazard-and-soil-testing-
resources/stories/201702140007 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Review: DEP says much of Latrobe's downtown rests above deep mines 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11939827-74/subsidence-insurance-latrobe  
 
The Allegheny Front: Congress Axed a Rule to Protect Streams from Coal Pollution. Here’s What That 
Means for Pennsylvania. 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/congress-axed-a-rule-to-protect-streams-from-coal-pollution-heres-
what-that-means-for-pennsylvania/  
 
Observer-Reporter LTE: Letter was full of “alternative facts”  
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170212/letter_was_full_of_x201calternative_factsx201d  
  
Tribune-Review: LCT Energy: Appeal of coal mine's approval puts fund for 2 townships in jeopardy 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11922588-74/lct-mine-appeal  
 
Tribune-Review: Uptick in 'downstream' energy job openings provides hope that Western Pennsylvania's 
employment is improving  
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11909901-74/gas-energy-job 
 
Tribune-Review: Former energy-industry employees turn to trucking as jobs continue to dwindle 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11909893-74/industry-gas-coal  
 
Observer-Reporter: DEP to begin work to stabilize Canonsburg property 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170210/dep_to_begin_work_to_stabilize_canonsburg_property 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Pennsylvania DEP grants needed water-quality permits to PennEast Pipeline 
Co.  
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/pennsylvania-dep-grants-needed-water-quality-permits-to-
penneast-pipeline/article_dbec5940-f222-11e6-88d9-07bb7277a9ad.html 
 
Bucks County Herald: Tinicum to investigate PennEast pipeline route 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news_stories/2-9-17/Tinicum-to-investigate-PennEast-pipeline-
route.html 
 
Mainline Media News: State Rep. Vitali slams influence of Marcellus Shale lobbyists 
http://www.mainlinemedianews.com/mainlinetimes/news/state-rep-vitali-slams-influence-of-
marcellus-shale-lobbyists/article_6ef5488b-90f5-50e1-a50d-e229c722cc8e.html 
 
Delaware County Times: Nether Providence balks on concerns about pipeline 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170213/nether-providence-balks-on-concerns-about-
pipeline 
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6ABC: Sunoco Logistics says permits clean way to build pipeline 
http://6abc.com/news/sunoco-logistics-says-permits-clear-way-to-build-pipeline/1753347/ 
 
Farm and Dairy: DEP opens public comment period on permits regulating methane requirements 
http://www.farmanddairy.com/shale-2/dep-opens-public-comment-period-on-permits-regulating-
methane-requirements/395224.html 
 
Bradford Era: State Rep. Vitali slams influence of Marcellus Shale lobbyists 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/state-rep-vitali-slams-influence-of-marcellus-shale-
lobbyists/article_96c579b5-639c-51e9-9065-385eda8e3f99.html 
 
The Courier Express: PennEast proposed gas pipeline gets water quality approval 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/penneast-proposed-gas-pipeline-gets-water-quality-
approval/article_3137c0cb-c501-5c91-b207-a554521e7b6a.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: EQT reps address Forward Township meeting 
http://monvalleyindependent.com/2017/02/eqt-reps-address-forward-township-meeting/  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: A Pennsylvania landowner challenged his gas royalty deductions — and won 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/02/13/A-Pennsylvania-
landowner-challenged-his-gas-royalty-deductions-and-won/stories/201702120073  
 
StateImpact PA: Local governments hurt by declining impact fees, says Moody’s 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/10/local-governments-hurt-by-declining-impact-
fees-says-moodys/?_ga=1.151128753.922411874.1447265322 
 
The Allegheny Front: Trump’s First Weeks Fuel Optimism Among Drillers, Angst for Environmentalists 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/trumps-first-weeks-fuel-optimism-among-drillers-angst-for-
environmentalists/  
 
Post-Gazette Powersource: Pittsburgh-area gasoline prices fall to $2.56 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/02/13/Pittsburgh-
area-gasoline-prices-fall-to-2-56/stories/201702130121 
 
Tribune-Review: Judge denies request to halt Dakota Access pipeline work  
http://triblive.com/usworld/world/11942684-74/pipeline-tribes-dakota  
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: PennEast Pipeline Receives DEP Water Quality Certification 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/02/penneast-pipeline-receives-dep-water.html 
 
WJAC: PennEast proposed gas pipeline gets water quality approval 
http://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/penneast-proposed-gas-pipeline-gets-water-quality-approval-02-
14-2017 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading city hauler saving residents money 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-city-hauler-saving-residents-money 
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Scranton Times: DEP: Leachate from landfill polluted creek 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/dep-leachate-from-landfill-polluted-creek-1.2154714 
 
WFMZ: Former Cramsey employees describe poisonous work environment 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/lehigh-valley/former-cramsey-employees-describe-poisonous-work-
environment/332502629 
 
Bradford Era: Coroner: Landfill worker asphyxiated in garbage collapse 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/coroner-landfill-worker-asphyxiated-in-garbage-
collapse/article_b864b62b-e8fa-5c32-bf4b-27f7199a51f3.html 
 
The Courier Express: Man buried in Fox Township landfill died of asphyxiation 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/man-buried-in-fox-township-landfill-died-of-
asphyxiation/article_4d28a6f3-98c5-570d-bcd7-08b8e73902ee.html 
 
Kane Republican: Landfill death due to asphyxiation 
http://www.kanerepublican.com/content/landfill-death-due-asphyxiation 
 
Record Argus News: Coroner: Landfill worker asphyxiated in garbage collapse 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-02-
14/News/Coroner_Landfill_worker_asphyxiated_in_garbage_col.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Notables: Journey to take lead of county's recycling began 'as a lark' 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/11867436-74/recycling-keefe-cleanways  
 
Water 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: $670M settlement reached in DuPont PFOA lawsuit 
http://www.theintell.com/news/horsham-pfos/m-settlement-reached-in-dupont-pfoa-
lawsuit/article_8dff6946-f1fc-11e6-91df-db15dd726e10.html 
 
Bucks County Herald: Dispute on water authority simmers in Richland Township 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news_stories/2-9-17/Richland-Township-water-authority-
dispute.html 
 
CBS21: DEP: No Pa dams showing major signs of deterioration 
http://local21news.com/news/local/dep-no-pa-dams-showing-major-signs-of-deterioration 
 
Express Times: A view from the sky of a Slate Belt lake weeks before it's drained 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-
belt/index.ssf/2017/02/a_view_from_the_sky_of_a_slate.html#incart_river_home 
 
Scranton Times: FEMA delays Mayfield flood-plain expansion 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-fema-delays-mayfield-flood-plain-expansion-
1.2154370 
 
Scranton Times: Floating Wetland Islands filter pollutants at Frances Slocum 
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http://thetimes-tribune.com/sports/floating-wetland-islands-filter-pollutants-at-frances-slocum-
1.2153842 
 
Pike County Dispatch: Which County Owns Bridge Over Bushkill Creek? 
http://www.pikedispatch.com/local.html 
 
Sun-Gazette: Chesapeake Bay is getting cleaner, but tall hurdles remain 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/02/chesapeake-bay-is-getting-cleaner-but-tall-
hurdles-remain/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler School Board accepts superintendent's resignation 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170213/NEWS12/170219964 
 
The Derrick: Weather stalls Oil Creek Township sewer project 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/weather-stalls-oil-creek-township-sewer-
project/article_33393e8c-3a2c-5391-8a39-108213ca55e2.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Sewer expansion hits insurance issue in Oilcreek Twp. 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_b27d09d0-f275-11e6-ba78-db17ea4ea86b.html 
 
Post-Gazette Editorial: DEP, meet EPA: The feds take notice of Pa. water monitoring 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/02/13/DEP-meet-EPA-The-feds-take-notice-of-
Pa-water-monitoring/stories/201702130008 
 
Tribune-Review: Some Pittsburgh water customers advised to flush water from faucets before using 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/11931278-74/customers-pressure-pwsa  
 
The Allegheny Front: Pennsylvania Has a Big Problem Enforcing Drinking Water Standards. Here’s How 
to Fix It.  
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-has-a-big-problem-enforcing-drinking-water-standards-
heres-how-to-fix-it/ 
 
Observer Reporter: Washington School District takes advantage of free water-testing program to check 
lead levels 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170211/washington_school_district_takes_advantage_of_free_water-
testing_program_to_check_lead_levels 
 
PA Environment Digest blog: Penn State Extension: Time To Start Planning Stream Restoration Projects 
For This Year 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/02/penn-state-extension-time-to-
start.html?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed%3A+PaEnvironmentDai
ly+%28PA+Environment+Daily+Blog%29 
 
Allied News: Officials to meet again with water company 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/officials-to-meet-again-with-water-company/article_d789eeba-5f80-
5a10-a53d-7d5a1bfb8ea0.html  
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Observer-Reporter: Several headstones found in Donegal culvert 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170213/several_headstones_found_in_donegal_culvert 
 
Daily American: Flooding near the Humane Society 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/entertainment/photos/flooding-near-the-humane-
society/collection_ae512392-f170-11e6-a87c-9fa7141ed8fe.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Westtown planning commissioners discuss conditions for the proposed 
Crebilly Farm Development 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170213/westtown-planning-commissioners-discuss-
conditions-for-the-proposed-crebilly-farm-development 
 
Pennlive: Long-discussed connector road coming in Cumberland County 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/long-
discussed_connector_road.html#incart_river_home_pop 
 
Pennlive: PennDOT seeks public input on new location for Routes 11/15 thruway in Snyder County 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/penndot_seeks_public_input_on.html#incart_river_home 
 
Reading Eagle: Amity Township supervisors to discuss planned turkey farm 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/amity-township-supervisors-to-discuss-planned-turkey-
farm 
 
The Derrick: Explosion still a mystery 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/explosion-still-a-mystery/article_822cfc8c-a82e-5dde-
aa94-5b6a85034315.html 
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